STATEMENT OF THE DEPARTMENT OF TOURISM
ON THE AFTERMATH OF SUPER TYPHOON YOLANDA
(INTERNATIONAL CODE NAME : HAIYAN)

The Department of Tourism (DOT) is one with the whole nation in expressing its
deepest sympathies to the families and vicims of the Super Typhoon Yolanda
(international code name “Haiyan”), one of the strongest typhoons that made landfall in
recorded history.

The towns that were severely affected are located in the provinces of Leyte and
Eastern Samar, as well as a few places in the Southern Tagalog Region (particularly
Coron in Palawan). The govemment remains on top of the ongoing search, rescue,
retrieval, and relief operations for the victims of the Super Typhoon Yolanda.

The DOT is focused on the safety and monitoring of tourist movement in all
affected areas and has no reports so far of any endangerment. The DOT's objective is
to focus on quick recovery so that tourism income is restored at the soonest possible
time. Bulletin announcements will be posted via the DOT website (www.tourism.gov.ph),
while DOT overseas and regional offices are also on standby to assist potential

travellers and those already in the country for travel information. Local tour companies
are in constant communication with their counterparts abroad to provide updates on the
situation.

The Philippines remains a safe and fun destination for all tounsts,
notwithstanding this unfortunate incident. The DOT assures the travelling public that
tourism establishments and tounsm activities continue and remain in operation in the
other parts of the Philippines, which play host to some of the country’s key tounst
destinations. The great majority of touristic products are available, whether one is
looking for a beach vacation, historical trip, gastronomic tour, or one of the many other



